
Leaders in 
Discussion Series

Feb 24 at 3:30pm via zoom

Register Here

Intellectual Freedom Stories
from a Shifting Landscape
Edited by Valerie Nye

The Leadership and Management Section (LAMS) of NYLA believes in
leadership at every level - you don't have to be the boss to be a leader!
Membership is open to all library staff, whether or not you have a library
degree or hold a supervisory/managerial position. We are passionate
about helping you be a strong library leader in your community.  To  hear
more about this and other great events, join us here. 

         In this new professional development series, LAMS invites you to discuss
thought-provoking pieces of interest with your colleagues. For our winter
discussion, we will examine Intellectual Freedom Stories from a Shifting
Landscape, edited by Valerie Nye, and explore how these stories relate to our
own experiences from the front lines.

For questions, contact Erin Kanelos at
ekanelos@smithlib.org or 631-360-2480 x400
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https://forms.gle/2ajeFmfkUGp8pkJQ9
https://www.nyla.org/4DCGI/cms/review.html?Action=CMS_Document&DocID=53&MenuKey=membership

